
Support for Residential 
Aged Care Workers and the 
Single Site Grant Extension

Employers and Unions are reaching out to aged care workers 
who have questions or concerns surrounding the recently 
extended SACWIC support grant. The funding opportunity was 
scheduled to expire on 25 September 2020, however, it has 
been extended to 26 October 2020. It may be extended further 
if required and the Support Hub will be regularly updated to 
advise of any changes to this.

Workers are encouraged to get in touch with your union 
(ANMF, HWU or ASU) if you require assistance or have any 
questions regarding the recent funding extension. 

The Guiding Principles Support Hub contains an extensive FAQ 
section for referral and details around the process of extending 
workers engagement, including draft letter templates.

Guiding Principles Support Hub: 
www.supporthub.agedservicesworkforce.com.au

Australian Nursing and 
Midwifery Federation (Vic):

www.anmfvic.asn.au

Health Workers Union:
www.hwu.org.au

Australian Services Union:
www.asuvictas.com.au 
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